
Greetings!

Just sending out a heads up that I am moving BizEturtle to another hosting company.

I am leaving the dreaded company I had to a new one. This old company had no way of 

communicating with them except via live chat or on facebook. There was no phone number 

I could call or anyone to e-mail my woes to. Here's hoping better days are to come.

BizEturtle:Events in Monmouth

Thank you so much for being a part of BizEturtle.

Sincerely,

Lynn 

BizEturtle is Moving http://archive.constantcontact.com/fs196/1101896048603/archive/11159...
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